
From: Emma Evans   
Sent: 26 February 2025 11:11 
To: Section 62A Applications <section62a@planninginspectorate.gov.uk> 
Subject: Opposing S62A/2025/0077 Land West of High Street, Stebbing 

 
Hello,  
 
I am writing to oppose the plans to build houses opposite the school in Stebbing. 
 
The village does not have the infrastructure so support any more houses.  
 
The high street is already dangerously busy (particularly during school drop off and pick 
up times). In part this is because of a lack of paths that connect the surrounding houses 
to the high street meaning locals are unable to walk. 
 
Adding additional housing is only going to exacerbate this issue and create more 
dangerous scenarios for children trying to get to and from school.  
 
I cannot see how how the high street can facilitate more houses and more cars without 
serious issue and putting people in danger. You would only have to speak to the school 
to hear about the problems that already exist. 
 
Regards, 
Emma  
 




